
1

Scott Greenberg

From: Council Mailbox
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 5:02 PM
To: Scott Greenberg
Subject: FW: SEPA

 
 
From: Teresa Magaram [mailto:terry.magaram@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 4:58 PM 
To: Council Mailbox <council@mercergov.org> 
Subject: SEPA 

 
I’d have written something earlier regarding the impact of MICA in Mercerdale, however I’ve been sufficiently beaten over the head to 
know it won’t matter.  The council will do what it wants to do regardless of the facts; desires of the majority of resident (at least who are 
informed and didn’t simply believe Graus, Bassett’s, et al. lies); the cost, etc.   BTW I’d be happy to review with you the facts underlying 
my assertions. 
 
MICA in Mercerdale will be a disaster.  It will:  further strain the hillside; create more traffic and pollution in an already very congested 
area; bring noise and light pollution to an increasingly busy area: further strain overly strained parking resources; and cause a bike lane 
passing through TC to be eliminated. 
 
Perhaps the great success the council has had guiding us through changing times should be noted.  the council is incompetent and 
residents have lost—thanks guys.  BTW good job turning a balanced budget into a deficit ahead of schedule, all the while cutting back 
on essential services. 
 
Teresa (Terry) Magaram 


